Clty of Aniak P.O. Box 189

Aniak, Alaska 99557
Ph: (907)675-4481 Fax: (907)675-4486
email: cityofaniak@gmail.com

City Clerk May Monthly Report

Happy Almost Summer! Days have been flying by this past
month. Since moving I have been nonstop busy in the new
office, continuing daily tasks. Slowly unpacking everything
when I have the time to. Hopefully we will have everything set
up, including the phone lines soon so we can continue taking
credit card payments over the phone. Posting the new job

positions that we have, around town, on facebook, and a couple

of online websites for job employment. Enjoy your summer

Respectfully,

Morgan Simeon
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